KC DUMPSTER COMPANY, LLC

Dear Chris,

This letter is in regard to the re-opening of the Lee’s Summit recycling center (Grant #2019-006). We are
writing to confirm that we at KC Dumpster Company, LLC, will staff the recycling center to operate at
the Lee’s Summit Resource Recovery Park located at 2101 SE Hamblen Road, Lee’s Summit, MO
64082. We will staff the center during our normal operating hours; we are open Monday-Friday, 7:30am-
4:00 pm, and Saturday, 7:30am-3:00pm. We are closed on Sundays and on major holidays. The staff time
will cover the City's match of $10,547 during the project year.

Please feel free to contact us with any questions.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Lindsey Silva dos Santos

Operations Manager, KC Dumpster Company
816.599.8018

OFFICE PHONE: 816.491.4811
OFFICE CELL: 816.5691.2267
ADDRESS: 1280 SE CENTURY DRIVE, LEE'S SUMMIT, MO 64081




